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Michael Ross

From: Francoig Khoury [fkhoury@hiltonpasadena.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, November 28, 2006 2:.30 AM

To: Ann-Marie Villicana; Michael Ross; tom burgeson
Subject: From Francois

Dear Ann-Marie, Michael and Tonx
T with deepest regrets that [ am resigning mv Board posttion wirh che PCOC,
I was proud o serve with cach of vou and wish you all the best.

My tast daw ar the Hidton Pasadena 1s tomorrow. Thank vou for the opportunity re wosk with you.

Francois Khoury
General Manager
Pasadena Hilton

{626) 584-3111

1/22/2007
7.B.4.

11/28/2006



